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Election statement 
I wish to continue being a member of the European executive since I feel there is a 
need for stability. I want to contribute with my experience from local, national and 
international level working with issues concerning strengthening social work and the 
social work profession. When I joined the executive my wish was for us to prioritize 
our tasks more. I think that we during these two years have involved more 
representatives in the work of the region and that has enabled the executive to work 
more effectively. Working with conferences has been a new experience for me and 
I’m very proud to have been part of making the European conferences a place 
where ordinary social workers present their work to peers. One of the reasons for 
me to run again for the executive is to continue the work with the next European 
conference in Reykjavik to be a part of making it even more successful than the 
conference in Edinburgh.  

We have a growing region but at the same time we lose contact with members. With 
a growing region it’s a challenge to attract and engage all members. I want to be a 
part of this challenge for the next two years. 

 

 


